
Term 4 Monday 8th March 2021:  

Measures for arriving at and leaving school 

 

Staggering entrance/collection will ensure that the adults and children on site can distance 

appropriately and it will reduce the risk of children coming into contact with children from other 

bubbles. It is very important that you stick to these timings. 

A staggered entry is required for our school: 

8.30am - 8.40am:  Single children at St George’s CEP ONLY 
(this includes twins in the same class) 

For this timeslot, parents will not be allowed on site and must drop off at either manned school 

gates. 

 
8.45am – 8.55am: Families 2+ children 

(this includes families with a pre-school child) 
For this timeslot, parents will ONLY be allowed on site if accompanying a pre-school child otherwise 

parents must drop off at either manned school gates. 

 

           8.55am - 9.00am: Remaining Single Pre-school children  
For this timeslot parents will be allowed on site 

 

The gates will be locked at 9.00am and anyone arriving after this time must go to the Main School 

entrance only. 

 

Pick up is from the Main School entrance only from KS2 playground as follows: 

3.00pm: Families 2+ children 
(this includes Pre-school plus at least one child from St George’s) 

THIS PICK UP TIME WOULD STILL APPLY FOR DAYS PRE-SCHOOL CHILD NOT ATTENDING  
FOR SAFEGUARDING REASONS 

                     

3.15pm: Single children at St George’s 
(this includes twins in the same class) 

        

The emergency gates will be opened so that parents can continue to use the one-way system to 

safely leave the school grounds.  

Parents should leave quickly and should not congregate outside of the school grounds for the 

safety of pupils and staff with school being situated on a road  

 

Children in Year 5 and 6 only can arrive and leave school unaccompanied but only if relevant 

permission request has been authorised. They CANNOT be responsible for supervision of younger 

pupils. 

Parents are encouraged to walk to school where possible and only one parent will be permitted on 

site. We recommend the use of face masks while on the school premises and adults to maintain 

social distancing of 2m. 


